
 
 

 
 

Notice for students and centres  
January 2012  

Level 3 Probate Practice examination 
 
 

The Chartered Institute of Legal Executives (CILEx) has identified an error 

in Question 3(c) of the Level 3 Probate Practice examination which was 
taken by students on Friday 20 January 2012. 

 
Question 3(c) incorrectly refers to s25 Trustee Act 1925. The question 

should have referred to the s27 Trustee Act 1925. 

 
The Chief Examiner and the assessor team are aware of this error. To 

ensure that no student is disadvantaged, action is being taken within the 
CILEx post-examination procedures to address the difficulties students 

encountered.  
 

CILEx would like to apologise to students for this error and would like to 
reassure all students who took this examination that the necessary action 

is being taken to ensure the results students achieve are a fair reflection 
of their performance.  
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